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Monday 26th July – Friday 3rd September 

School Holidays for the children 

 

Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd September 

INSET Days (school closed to children) 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monday 6th September 2021 

Children return to school for the autumn term 

 

Monday 13th September 2021 

Year 6 National child Measurement Programme 

 

 

Dinner Money 

 
We still have quite a bit of dinner money 

outstanding on some ParentPay accounts.  

These accounts need clearing as soon as 

possible please.  Any children with money still 

owing when we return to school in September 

may not be able to have school dinners.  It is 

essential that all Year 6 accounts are cleared as 

they leave for pastures new.   

 

Any credit on accounts will be carried forward 

to the new academic year.  Any credit left on 

Year 6 pupils’ accounts will be refunded over 

the summer holidays.   

 

 

School Book Tournament 

 

This week we had the final of our school book 

tournament. The following children all won in 

their Year groups: 

 

Year 3 – James Baker: 

The Creakers by Tom 

Fletcher  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 – Jack Wang: Diary of a 

Wimpy Kid by Jeff Kinsey  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 – Evie from Hartington: 

The World’s Worst Teachers by 

David Walliams  

 

 

  

Year 6 -  Sharikha Setti: One of us 

is Lying by Karen Mcmanus  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of the children did their presentations to the 

whole school via Zoom and then every child in 

school casted their voted for a winner, and the 

scores are in. It was a very close vote, as all the 

children did brilliantly!  

 

But our final winner was James Baker from 

Tissington with the Creakers book by Tom 

Fletcher. Tissington are currently reading this as 

their class reader and recommend it for 

children of all ages as it is a real cliff hanger. 

 

Well done to everyone who took part - it is 

amazing to see you all talking about books. 

Well done to the class winners and well done to 

our school winner. Great work everyone! We 

are proud of you all! 

 

Why don't we do it all again next year? 

  



CHELLASTON JUNIOR SCHOOL 

CJS News 
Friday, 23rd July 2021 

Page 2 of 2 
 

CJS News 23rd July 2021   Page 2 of 2 

New website for parents to help their children catch-up 

The Department for Education (DfE) has launched an information site for parents, to support children 

of all age ranges and abilities catch up on lost learning from the pandemic. The site features advice 

and support for parents of children with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND), as well as 

programmes, resources and activities for children and young people this summer. 

https://educationcatchup.campaign.gov.uk/

